
10 May 2024 

MARKET RELEASE 

TOYOTA TSUSHO (SOUTH SEA) LIMITED ANNOUNCES DISCONTINUATION OF YAMAHA 
POWER PRODUCTS SALES 

Toyota Tsusho (South Sea) Limited regrets to inform our valued customers that we will no 
longer be selling Yamaha Power Products in the Pacific Islands region, including generators 
and water pumps.  

This decision is due to Yamaha Motor Co., Ltd. (YMC) discontinuing its Power Products 
business in this area. It is worth noting that YMC has already stopped producing Power 
Products for this region. 

We understand this may concern our customers who have purchased Yamaha Power 
Products from us. We assure you that your warranty will remain valid, provided the product 
is used per the conditions outlined in the owner's manual.  

The warranty duration is determined by the terms specified in the purchase contract. 

In addition, we are committed to ensuring that spare parts for Yamaha Power Products will 
remain available for the next ten years, subject to supplier availability. 

Although we have a limited stock of Yamaha Power Products, we encourage customers to 
take advantage of this opportunity and purchase these high-quality items while supplies 
last. 

We are committed to providing excellent customer service and apologise for any 
inconvenience caused. 

For further information on this market release, please contact Mr Ajitesh Prasad at 
aprasad@asco.com.fj  

………………………………....... ……………………………….. 
RONALD KUMAR AJITESH PRASAD 
CEO & Director Company Secretary  
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